
 

Dear parents and carers,  

Another week has gone by and I continue to be extremely impressed and grateful to everyone for their incredible deter-
mination and hard work during these strange and difficult times. School staff are providing support and learning for all 
our children, both in school and remotely. Parents are adapting to the routines of remote learning and doing a fantastic 
job in supporting their children at home and our wonderful children are making the very best of what must be a bewilder-
ing, worrying and confusing situation.   

This week we are starting to carry out regular Covid-19 testing for all school staff. We have received the home tests and 
will be commencing shortly to give another layer of protection to those of us in school. Events are developing at a rapid 
rate and we are working hard to keep ahead of these changes. Yesterday we heard mention of March 8th as a possible 
date for return to school. If and when we hear more, we will keep you informed…  

Keeping our spirits up and giving care and attention to our wellbeing and mental health remains paramount. The teaching 
staff and I are very keen to know how you all are and that you are well. Please make sure that you are keeping in touch 
with your child’s teacher at least once a week to let them know how you are all getting on and share some of your work 
for them to see and comment on. This could be uploading files to Class Dojo, sending a photo of a piece of maths or 
writing, paper copies of work returned to school by hand or whatever is most convenient to you.  

A heartfelt thanks for your continued support,  

with all my best wishes,  

Caroline Jarrett

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/health-visiting-and-

school-nursing/school-nursing/5-11-years/ 

 

 



 
 

 



 

Van Gogh’s Starry Night has given us the       

opportunity to practise layering techniques, as 

well as swirls and stippling. 

 



 

 



 

 

 


